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House Bill 2270 proposes to change the system of selection for recreation-residence use leases in
state parks and forest reserves in counties with a population ofless than 100,000 from an auction
to a lottery. The Department of Land and Natural Resources (Department) is not opposed to
such a system but points out that lease disposition by lottery will likely result in lower lease rents
being paid to the State than through an auction. The Department also notes that this measure has
been drafted to apply to only one park in Hawaii, giving the appearance of special legislation.
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February 3, 2010

Committee on Water, Land & Ocean Resources
State House of Representative

Dear Representative,

This is to express my support for House Bill 2270. I have beard from many local residence who
lost out on the opportunity to bid for a Kokee Cabin a couple ofyears ago, telling me that
they wanted a lottery for the disposal of the remaining cabins in Kokee. They feel that if there
is an auction. the locals with modest means will have no ch<IDce at out bidding the rich. A
lottery would give the locals an equal opportunity.

Therefore, I urge you all to support House Bi1l2270

Should you have any questions, please call me at 808-651-5764.
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